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School Aged Immunisation Service 

Bay Tree House 

Christchurch Close 

Enfield 

EN2 6NZ 

                                                                                                    

Dear Parent / Guardian,  

 

The Enfield School Immunisation Team will be visiting St Monica’s School on 

 Friday 6th October to give children the annual Flu Vaccination. 

 

Influenza Vaccine (Flu) 
- Flu can be an unpleasant illness and can cause serious complications.  
- Vaccinating your child will help protect more vulnerable family and friends by preventing the spread of flu. 
- We are offering this vaccine to ALL children from Reception to Year 6. 
- We cannot offer the Influenza vaccine after 15th December 2023. 

 

You can decide between 2 different types of flu vaccines: 
1. Nasal Flu Spray – Completely pain free. Contains porcine gelatine. 
2. Flu Injection - The injection will be administered at school. Does NOT contain porcine gelatine.  

 

 

To complete a consent form for a yes OR a no consent, please follow the link below. 

Flu Consent Form 

 

Your child’s school code is: ENF102039 

 

Please note: 

If we do not receive a consent form, we may contact you by telephone or email to obtain one from you. 

If you submit a YES consent on behalf of your child and they refuse vaccination, it will not be given. 

 

 

If you would like to know more about how our NHS Trust uses your data, please see the following link: 

https://www.northmid.nhs.uk/privacy-notice  
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Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Janet Nicolaou 

CYP Nursing Care Group Manager 

 

 

 

 


